
COLLEGE OF THE CANYONS'
 DREAMERS TOGETHER TASKFORCE 

Presents 

August Retreat: Supporting Our 
Undocumented Students 

Open to the entire campus community including faculty and staff 
Hosted by Dreamers Taskforce chairs: 

Flavio Medina-Martin, Esther Villegas-Sandoval, 
Stephanie Tesoro & Marilyn Jimenez 

August, 14, 2020 
10:30 AM - 12:00 PM 

Virtual Zoom Meeting 

Connect Via Zoom 
Password: 305193 

To join via phone: 1-669-900-6833 or 1-253-215-8782 

Meeting ID: 92192951408 

Advocacy-Special Guest, Alonso Garcia-Will discuss the recent DACA decision and what 
it means for Higher Education. In addition, Mr. Garcia will focus on resources that are 
available through the CCCCO/Foundation.  

Foundational Terminology/Language (Part I of II) - Esther Villegas-Sandoval- Will 
discuss terminology/language, labels, framing, and foundational elements that will help 
faculty and staff have a better understanding of our undocumented students on 
campus. Please note that this will session will have two (2) parts. The second part of 
session will be scheduled at a later time. 

Campus Reading Group- Dr. Hernan Ramirez- Will briefly discuss the complexities and 
narratives associated with the book, “Lives in Limbo.” They will also outline and exciting 
opportunity for our campus community to engage in a reading group and streamline 
discussion sessions throughout the fall semester. The following dates have been set – 
Sept 18, Oct 2, Oct 16, Oct 30 and Nov 6. Please be on the lookout for more information 
soon. 

FLEX CREDIT AVAILBLE to all  Staff & Faculty via https://app.frontlineeducation.com 
Attendees may receive a Certificate of Completion 

For more information on this event please contact Marilyn.jimenez@canyons.edu 
For more information on the Dreamers Taskforce please visit: 
www.canyons.edu/dreamers  
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https://cccconfer.zoom.us/j/92192951408?pwd=SWM1bktqQ3A1NzdSOHFaSGdFUm5odz09
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